



High Street, Nettlebed, Oxon, RG9 5DA

**Tel:** 01491 641328 **Fax**: 01491 641899

Email: office.2504@nettlebed.oxon.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Bethany Greenwood

### School Uniform and Logo 2018 - 2019

#### Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very proud at Nettlebed of our unique colours: jade and navy. The colours are integral to our school and definitely needed to be kept. However, the current uniform looks tired very quickly and the polo shirts do not have our logo. Therefore we have found a new supplier who is able to continue the colours . even involving some bespoke made items to match the jade and navy (this has also meant it has taken longer so many apologies).

#### **School Uniform**

- Nettlebed jade polo shirt with logo\*
- Nettlebed navy jumper or cardigan with logo\*
- Navy shorts, trousers, skirt, pinafore or skort.
- Green checked summer dresses
- Black shoes
- White, navy or grey socks or tights
- Plain and small hair accessories in school colours

#### PE uniform

- Nettlebed jade T-shirt with logo\*
- Navy shorts or skort
- Nettlebed hoodie with logo\*
- Navy tracksuit bottoms
- Navy base layers are optional
- Trainers or plimsolls

\*To be purchased from the uniform supplier. Other items can be purchased from a shop of your choice.

#### Optional extras available:

- Nettlebed reversible jacket with logo
- Nettlebed Beanie with logo
- Nettlebed Baseball cap with logo
- Nettlebed Book bag (Most children in EYFS and KS1 have a book bag) with logo
- Nettlebed Rucksack with logo

From September, children will be wearing PE kit into school on the days they do PE. This should save learning time and cut down on lost items in school. Therefore the hoodie is part of the school uniform.









## **Nettlebed Community School**



High Street, Nettlebed, Oxon, RG9 5DA **Tel:** 01491 641328

Fax: 01491 641899

Email: office.2504@nettlebed.oxon.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Bethany Greenwood

# Please only buy new uniform as and when you need it. There is a transition time and old uniform is still acceptable.

I am pleased to announce that the new uniform is now ready for ordering at Leonard Hudson and our school can be found by typing in our school name on their website or following this link:

http://www.leonardhudson.co.uk/parents/uniform/Nettlebed\_Community\_School\_RG9\_5DA

You will see on the page that the items do not yet have the logo on as they are currently in production and the jumper and cardigan is awaiting a picture (it is navy with a jade stripe around the collar).

There are 2 ways to order:

- 1. Order and pay on-line including the delivery cost
- 2. Order and pay on-line but choose the delivery to school option. this is cheaper and will be delivered to school on the first day of each new term. The date is on the order page when you place your order. If you choose this option it needs to be done by 31<sup>st</sup> July 2018.

Some of you may notice that the PE kit is different to that I originally showed. Unfortunately due to manufacturing issues the previously discussed version was very expensive. However we will be purchasing some for the children to wear to sporting events.

After much consultation with the children, staff and stakeholders, I am pleased to reveal the new logo:



We wanted a logo which said more about our school and was more striking. It is a bespoke design which used the childrence ideas as the basis and they have seen it this afternoon.

Many thanks

Mrs Greenwood Head teacher







